
Dear ADRC Partners and Stakeholders, 
 
The ADRC Designation Criteria has been updated and is now released. Earlier this 
year, CDA announced that the criteria would be updated to correct information 
that was older or outdated. The criteria was last published in 2012. A public 
comment period occurred from March through April, and the approved criteria is 
attached. A summary of changes is also attached. 
 
You are invited to a public meeting regarding the criteria update this Friday, June 
25, from 11:00am-11:30am. Register for the meeting using this link below, and 
please pass this information along to your partners.  
 
Public Meeting Registration:  
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcvf-morj0rEtKE-pYhf6qKQFQQu5jpxamg  
*After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting.  
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
ADRC Branch Team 
California Department of Aging 
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